
 

 
 

GC’s GMO Position Statement 
 

PTT Global Chemical Public Company Limited (GC) acknowledges our responsibility with regards to Genetically 
Modified Organisms (GMOs). 

A small proportion of our products are manufactured from raw materials that could have been originally derived 
from crops, which may have been genetically modified. 

However, our final products do not contain GMOs and any genetically modified materials due to the high heat 
and the purification steps used in the manufacturing process. 

GC is continuously monitoring the traceability of GMOs in the products, and public discussions regarding the use 
of GMOs and safety of our products, and will act upon any new findings as appropriate. 

 
 

As part of our business accountability, we place an importance to provide factual product labelling and 
information related to GMO to clients. GC products are labelled according to the United Nations’ Globally 
Harmonized System of Classification and Labelling of Chemicals (GHS), in order to convey product hazard 
information as well as provide instructions on the safe management of products for clients, e.g. usage, storage, 
transportation, disposal, etc. 
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